
 

                                                                                

 
July 2017 

 

 

Dear Crafter, 

 

Anderson Orchard is sponsoring a craft fair.  Date and location will be September 30 and 
October 1, 2017 at Mooresville.  

A tent will be provided for the crafters’ displays.  Our space will be limited, so please 
respond as soon as possible. 

You will be responsible for your complete set up, including tables and chair. 

Entry deadline is September 1, 2017.  Entry fee is $100.  Please make checks payable to 
Anderson Orchard.   

Please mail your application and $100 check to:  

Anderson Orchard 
Apple Festival 
369 E. Greencastle Rd. 
Mooresville, IN 46158 

 

The application is also available online at www.andersonorchard.com.  It can be found under 
the Apple Festival & Craft Fair icon. 

Confirmation and booth size (approximate 10x10) will be emailed to you by September 23, 
2017. 

For more information call (317) 831-4181 or email erin@andersonorchard.com.    

You may begin setting up your booth after 6:00 PM on Friday, September 29 or after 6:00 
AM on Saturday, September 30.  Booth numbers will be given at set up time.  Take down on 
Sunday will occur between 5:00-6:00 PM. 

Demonstration of your craft is welcomed and encouraged. 

God bless our weather, and God bless you. 

IT WILL BE A FUN FESTIVAL, RAIN OR SHINE!!! 

 

Erin 


